CHURCH OF GO
Tth Ly

425 LACONIA BOULEVARD

Sept. 23, 1953

Dear Friend,
We greet you in the name of Christ our Redeemer.,

We are happy to announce that Elder Carl V. Stacy
and family have again taken up residence in Los
Angeles, He will be in his office at the Church (425
Laconia Boulevard) from 9:00 to 12:00 each day, Mon-
day through Friday.

New programs for expansion are being planned. You
can help by fajithful attendance. We hope to see you
at services this Sabbath.

Yours in Hls Serviece,

» :
Flo B, Merriam
Local Church Elder
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